
Regulatory Updates

• The Stroger Hospital and Ambulatory Clinics Joint Commission Triennial Accreditation and Primary Care 

Medical Home Certification survey completed in June 2024 was very successful.  

❑ The overall compliance was 97% with all standards and elements of performance.

❑ Corrective actions were established for the findings identified. Evidence of compliance will be submitted to the 

Joint Commission August 2024. 

❑ Departments will report compliance data in the Hospital Quality and Patient Safety Committee meetings monthly 

August 2024 – December 2024, then quarterly thereafter thru 2025. 

❑ A compliance dashboard has been developed for reporting and to track ongoing compliance.

• To promote continuous accreditation readiness, the Joint Commission Breakfast Briefing Webinar series 

(13-part weekly series overviewing each TJC chapter) launches 8/19/2024 thru 11/18/2024. 

• The Infection Control department underwent a rigorous hospital surveillance validation survey with IDPH 

in July 2024. Stroger Hospital’s infection control program was rated #1 in Chicago and top 3 in Illinois.   
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